From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 12:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Perhaps I've calculated wrongly but it sounds like | may be paying at extra

$1000 a year in hydro. | am low income. And we're talking under 200 kwh per month. Perhaps low usage
could be exempt from the change. Or the energy support program could make up for it somehow for
people like me who earn under 20,000/yr. A thousand is a lot, to me.

-- Attachment --
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